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           Issue 158 

“May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace in believing, so that by the power of the Holy Spirit 

you may abound in hope.” Romans 15: 13 

A reminder that the Celebration Launch of the new Kent & East Sussex Synod 

Area (KESSA) is on Saturday 3rd February from 11am to 3pm at Maidstone 

URC. All welcome. Further details from John Ellis on:  

01732 353914 or john.ellis@urc.org.uk.  

Celebration Launch of KESSA 
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           Issue 158 

“May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace in believing, so that by the power of the Holy Spirit 

you may abound in hope.” Romans 15: 13 

PLEASE NOTE: Items for the next issue 
of “Mission & Vision” need to be sent  

to Andy by 2 February.  
A copy of this news sheet can be found 
& downloaded from the Synod website  

southernsynodurc.org.uk 
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BRIGHTHELM CHURCH AND COMMUNITY CENTRE, BRIGHTON 

 
 

People will be familiar with the Brighthelm Centre where Synod Together was held last March.  
Brighthelm is an extremely valuable facility which came into being from the vision of the 
churches in Brighton in 1987, resulting in the transformation of the original church building, with 
an adjoining office complex of 5 floors.  The facilities are hired out to a variety of charities, 
counselling services, small businesses, and four different churches.  Our own URC church is very 
small and meets just once a month for a Communion service.  The church itself is a fully kitted-
out auditorium which is used for a great variety of events, meetings, and conferences. 
A new ‘Fresh Expression’ post is being developed to be centred at Brighthelm, as a Chaplain in 
residence - to proclaim the Gospel of Jesus Christ within its fresh expression context, to promote 
and develop a practical and theological understanding of evangelism with particular reference to 
the ‘LGBT+’ community. 

Rev Roger Wood 

Church in 
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